
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                                                    
 

       
  Upcoming events and dates. 

                                                                                                                               (Please note the dates subject to change) 
 

 
 Friday 3rd May Thurrock SSP Event Girls Dynamo 

Cricket @ Orsett Cricket Club 

Wednesday 8th May School Council visit to Piggs Corner 

 

Friday 10th May Thurrock SSP Event Best of Dynamo 

Cricket @ Orsett Cricket Club 

Week beginning 13th May Key Stage 2 SAT tests 

 

Friday 17th May Thurrock SSP Y3/4 Rapid Fire Cricket 

@ Orsett Cricket Club 

Thursday 23rd May Thurrock SSP Y3/4 Rapid Fire Cricket 

@ Orsett Cricket Club 

Thursday 6th June Year 5 State of Matter workshop 

 

Week beginning 10th June Phonic screening check for Year 1 

 

Tuesday 18th June Colchester Zoo Year 1 

 

Wednesday 19th – 21st June Year 6 Residential Trip 

 

Monday 13th – Friday 17th June SATs Week 

 

Friday 21st June Stubbers Year 6 Trip 
 

Wednesday 1st May Girls cricket match away V 

Woodside 

Friday 3rd May Thurrock SSP Event Girls Dynamo 

Cricket @ Orsett Cricket Club 

Wednesday 8th May School Council to Piggs Corner 

Friday 10th May Thurrock SSP Event Best of Dynamo 

Cricket @ Orsett Cricket Club 

Friday 17th May  Thurrock SSP Y3/4 Rapid Fire 

Cricket @ Orsett Cricket Club 

Thursday 23rd May  Thurrock SSP Best of Dynamo Cricket 
@ Orsett Cricket Club 
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Dear parents and carers, 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

We are now well into the Summer Term, although the 

weather recently hasn't even felt very spring like. 

However, the weather did not deter our year 5 children 

who went to the London Eye on Wednesday and had a 

fabulous time. The trip took a lot of organising and I 

would like to thank all of the staff who accompanied the 

children and especially Mrs Edmondson who undertook a 

pre-visit to make sure everything ran smoothly. 

Additionally, I need to say a massive thank you to our 

wonderful parent and carer volunteers who ensured that 

the trip ran smoothly. Without your support, ambitious 

trips like this could not take place.  

 

Last night, well over 300 children attended our spring 

discos which were an amazing success. Thanks to the 

efforts of the LTSA we managed to raise over £1100 for 

the school. All of the profits that the LTSA make are 

spent directly on the children in school and the money 

they raise really does make a difference. Recently the 

LTSA have supported us in raising money to fix our 

adventure playground which is now operational once again. 

Thank you to all of you for supporting the disco and 

special thanks to all of the LTSA volunteers who enabled 

last night to be such a success. 

 

Every week on a Friday we have a celebration assembly 

and it really is the highlight of my week. Definitely the 

best part of the assembly is when children showcase their 

achievements and this week was no exception. Later on in 

the newsletter you can read about some of these 

achievements. If there is something your child would like 

to share then please do encourage them to speak to their 

class teacher so that we can include them in our Friday 

assemblies. 

 

I hope that you have a fantastic weekend 

 

Ian Broyd 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Friday Celebration Assembly 
 

We celebrate a number of achievements in 
school, which you will find via Class Dojo. Here 
you will find out more about the learning that 
has taken place in the classroom each week.  
 
 

 

 

 

 Week ending 19th 
April 2024 

Week ending 26th 
April 2024 

RED Aadam Charlotte 

RLR William Serif 

RCW Theodora Hadley 

1AS Eilonwy Armaan 

1JO Samuel Raul 

1BA Diana Sophia 

2AA Amazing Logan 

2AH Alanis Jayden 

2CD Murtaza Hunter 

2JD Emily Teddy 

3HM Litisssia David 

3MS Frankey Enisa 

3SM Sophie Finnley 

4RS Sebastian John 

4NP Connie Maha 

4LB Alice Melisa 

5EE Sophie Mason 

5SR Samuel Tessa 

5LH Freddie Whole Class 

6FD Timileyin Ella-Rose 

6SZ Mason  Lexii 

6AL Archie Luxya 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Attendance 
 

We are continuing to celebrate and reward good 
attendance this year. Our new display in   the hall 
will help to track this further. Extra play will be 
rewarded on a weekly basis as before. In addition to 
this, we will be holding a prize draw with the chance 
to win a £5 AMAZON voucher each week for those 
children with 100% attendance 

 
 

 Week ending 19th 
April 2024 

Week ending 26th 
April 2024 

RCW 94.8 % 84.3% 

RED 94.8 % 88.8% 

RLR 92.9 % 93.8% 

1AS 96.3 % 83.3% 

1BA 92.2 % 90.3% 

1JO 95.4 % 76.7% 

2AA 92.9 % 91.7% 

2AH --- 89.2% 

2CD 94.2 % 99.7% 

2JD 94.6% 95.7% 

3HM 96.3 % 96.3% 

3MS 96.7 % 91% 

3SM 91.5 % 94.3% 

4LB 89.9 % 96.5% 

4NP 90.6 % 95% 

4RS 98.8 % 96.7% 

5LH 94.6 % 97% 

5SR 95.4 % 97.3% 

5EE 96.9 % 97.9% 

6AL 99.6 % 94% 

6FD 97.5 % 96.3% 

6SZ 97.8 % 98.3% 

 

 

 
         
 

Little Thurrock Way certificate which is 
awarded to children weekly. 



 

Welcome to Boom Reader  
 

Boom Reader is used in all year groups to support 
communication between home and school in reading. Each child 
from Nursery through to Year 6 has their own reading journey 
captured in one place for both parents and teachers to share and 
use to support children’s individual progress in reading.  
 
Each week we will share and celebrate the class reading logs. The class in each phase with 
the most winning certificates will win a prize at the end of Spring term.  
 

 
 

 
 
    

Class Week ending  
19th April 2024 

Week ending 26th 
April 2024 

Nursery AM  10 18 

Nursery PM 6 13 

RCW  8 11 

RED  10 11 

RLR  5 9 

1AS  10 17 

1BA  10 11 

1JO  5 9 

2AA  11 16 

2CD  8 11 

2JD  9 13 

3HM  3 14 

3MS  9 15 

3SM  9 7 

4LB  8 9 

4NP  4 9 

4RS  15 16 

5LH  6 6 

5SR  28 28 

5EE  2 6 

6AL  4 6 

6FD  18 19 

6SZ  29  28 

Winners 
19th April 2024 

 
EYFS: Nursery AM & 

RED 
 

KS1: 2AA 
 

LKS2: 4RS 
 

UKS2: 6SZ 
 
 

Winners 
26th April 2024 

 
EYFS: Nursery AM 

 
KS1: 1AS 

 
LKS2: 4RS 

 
UKS2: 5SR & 6SZ 

 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

          
 

 
 
  

Week beginning 29th April 2024 - School Dinner Menu Week 3 

 
Pl 

Please note we are a nut free school 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

If your child is absent due to illness or an appointment please call the main office number on 01375 373586, 
select option 1, and leave a message for the Attendance Officer. Alternatively, please email: 

attendance.ltp@osborne.coop 

 
Unfortunately, if we do not receive a message or evidence for absences, the absence will be marked as 
unauthorised. Any medical / other appointments will need to be supported by evidence such as text 
messages, doctors note or letter. These can be produced to the front office. 
 
If you need to take leave during school term time please complete a leave of absence form and send in to 
the front office.  Please remember you must provide evidence with this form if you wish the Headteacher to 
consider special circumstances.  Please allow at least two weeks’ notice before the leave so we can process 
the form 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 

 

 

 

 

School Breakfast Club – Available 

 

Breakfast club is a fantastic way to prepare pupils for the start of the school day! Breakfast club is run 
by an experienced staff team and for just £3.00 a day, pupils can take part in a range of activities before 
school.  
 
If you are interested in a breakfast club place, please call the office or speak to Mrs Mitra.  
on 01375 373 586. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Little Thurrock Sports News 

 
 
 

On Friday 19th April, our netball team took part in a rally against some of the other Thurrock primary 
schools, at Basildon Sporting Village.  We are really proud of how well this group of players have 
come together over the course of the year and being able to take part in the event was a great 
experience for them.  Their first game was an eye opener; the team they played against were very 
well organised.  They lost this game 0-2.  However, after watching some of the other games taking 
place, they came through victorious in their second game - winning 5-0!  Unfortunately, their last 
game ended 1-2.   
Left to right: Isla (5LH), Ella-Rose (6FD), Klaria (6AL), Reisa (6AL), Archie (6AL), Esme (6AL), Ayaan 
(6AL) and Ruby (6AL) 
 
We are looking forward to developing the netball squad next year.  Invites will be sent out for 
children (currently in years 4 and 5) to register their interest towards the end of this academic 
year.  More information will be sent out via Class Dojo nearer the time. 
 
Does your child take part in a sport (team or individual) outside of school? I am very keen to 
celebrate what sport our children take part in beyond Little Thurrock Primary School.  Over the 
coming weeks, I (Mrs Farrow) will be emailing out a Microsoft Forms link for you to 
complete.  Alternatively, message me through Class Dojo.  
  



 

  
Little Thurrock Achiever Special Mention  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Well Done to Maggie in 3SM 
 
Maggie received two distinctions 

in Tap and Modern and scored 

the highest mark of the day out 

of 74 students. What a fantastic 

effort. 

Well Done to Nicole in 6FD 
 
Nicole has 2 new awards:  Rainbow 
distance 200m and Swimming 
challenge - Bronze award. Great effort 
- keep up the hard work Nicole. 
 



 

 

Well Done to Dottie in 3MS 
Dottie and the choir she is part of appeared on an episode of Britain’s Got Talent 
which was broadcast on Sunday. They did amazingly well; so well that Alesha Dixon 
pressed the ‘Golden Buzzer’. Dottie was kind enough to show us some of the golden 
confetti in assembly. We wish them lots of luck for the semi-final. Great job Dottie! 
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Well Done to Mila in 3HM 
 
Mila very kindly brought in her 
dance awards to show us. Mila 
attended a national competition 
in London and received a 4th place 
individual award and a 1st place 
duo award with her partner. 
What a great effort. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Please remember that TTRS is an integral part of your child's homework (Year 2 - 6).  

 

 
 



 
Communication at Little Thurrock 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 
 
  



 

 
 
 


